
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor submitted a representation on 20th July, 2017 to                

Sri N. Chandrababu Naidu garu, Hon’ble Chief Minister, Andhra Pradesh in 

Kuppam requesting for amending G.O.Ms.No.37 dated 30.06.2017. 


